
 

 

 

                                
 
 

                            
                               Request to Return from Remote Learning 

 
 

In the event that you choose to have your child return to in-person instruction after having 
participated in remote-only learning, please fill out this form (one for each student) and 
return it to your child’s school. 

 
My student will no longer be participating in remote learning during the 2020-2021 school 
year.  With the completion of this form, I am providing 3 days’ notice to the school so 
arrangements for my child’s re-entry into in-person learning can be made prior to returning 
to school. 
 
 

Name of Student:   Grade:     
 

School 

 

❑ Bethlehem Elementary School - Contact Ms. Bernardi (dbernardi@ctreg14.org) 203-266-
7506 

 

❑ Mitchell Elementary School - Contact Ms. Taylor (mtaylor@ctreg14.org) 203-263-4314 

 

❑ Woodbury Middle School - Contact Ms. Effes (keffes@ctreg14.org) 203-263-4306 

 

❑ Nonnewaug High School - Contact Ms. Licata (dlicata@ctreg14.org) 203-263-2186 
 
 
 

Parent/Guardian Name:    
 

Signature:  _____________  

 

Date of Submission:   _____________ 


